
 
 
From: Brad Harrell  
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 8:11 AM 
To: Peters, Steve M - DWD <steveM.peters@dwd.wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Supplemental Benefits 
 

 

                                                                                                                  September 22, 2023 
Dear Mr.Peters, 
 I was referred to you by the DWD with my query. Will the upcoming Workers Compensation 
Advisory Council meeting, on September 26th, be considering an increase in supplemental benefits 
for the permanent totally disabled worker? It has been 7 years since the last increase. 
 Thank you for taking the time to read my email. I have been a totally disabled Wisconsin worker  
since 1979 and the supplemental benefit is a crucial asset for myself and my fellow workers. 
 
Sincerely, Brad Harrell 
Appleton, WI  
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